
 
 
 
 
 

 
200 Innovation Way, Akron, OH 44316 

 
 
To: Top Fuel and Funny Car competitors 
  
From:  Bryce Jones – Sales Account Manager 
 
Subject: New TF/FC Tire for 2016 
 
After a long and successful service life, the time has come to retire the D2681.  A new TF/FC tire, 
the D2747 has been developed and will be the new tire for use for the 2016 season.  For the first 
six races of the year, the Pomona Winternationals through the Houston Springnationals, both 
D2681 and D2747 may be used in competition.  This will give you ample time to manage 
inventories.   From our testing beginning in 2014, equal on-track performance of the two tires will 
allow them both to be used without an unfair advantage. 
 
We are beginning production on the D2747 in November but it will not be available at the Pomona 
World Finals.  It would be best to coordinate with the Goodyear distributor either at Las Vegas or 
Pomona to discuss your testing needs over the off season.   
 
Goodyear appreciates the opportunity to serve the fastest sport in the world and we pride 
ourselves in providing a product to meet your needs.  Please keep lines of communication open if 
you have any questions or concerns.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Bryce Jones 
Sales Account Manager 
 


